Bunny Bunch Daycare & Pre-K Newsletter

May 2015

Important Bunny Bunch News

- Just a reminder that the daycare will be closed on Monday, May 25th in observance of Memorial Day! We hope you have a safe and happy holiday.
- With the warm sunny days ahead, we will
 be going outside frequently. We are
 asking that each family bring in a bottle of
 sunscreen that will be used for all the
 children. If you child has sensitive skin or
 needs to avoid a particular brand, please let
 us know.
- We also ask that you send your child in with sneakers, or shoes with straps as flip flops come off easily on the playground. Thank you!
- The dates for Movin and Groovin this month are the 6th and the 20^h. Gymnastics will be every Thursday and Martial Arts is every Tuesday.
- Reminder: Tuition is always due the Friday before the week of attendance. Thank you!

Happy Birthday

We would like to wish a Happy 1st birthday to Briella! A very happy 3st Birthday to Gabby and Addison! And a Happy 4th Birthday to Peter! We would also like to wish Miss Tonia a very happy birthday this month!

Star Students

Each month we have a "Star Student." The lead teachers will make the choice.

Certificates and prizes will be awarded at the beginning of the month. The teachers will base their decision on growth, development, relating to others, eating and napping habits and other STAR QUALITIES!

Our wonderful Star Students this month are...

INFANT: Jacqueline

TODDLER: Natalie

PRE K3: Amelia

PRE K 4: Annabella

Star Teacher

Congratulations to our Star Teacher of the Month, Miss Cori! Miss Cori is our lead Pre-K 4 teacher at our BLVD location and is doing an outstanding job! Her kindness, dedication and passion towards others and her job are the few reasons in which make her a fantastic teacher and employee here at Bunny Bunch! Her work ethic and ability to have all her students strive for greatness is truly remarkable! She is very reliable and hardworking and is always willing to go above and beyond to help others. She has proven herself to be a valuable asset to the Bunny Bunch Team! Congratulations Miss Cori!!

We love you!!!

Infant News

"Healthy Food & Good Nutrition" is the theme this month in the Infant Room! The babies will be busy learning all about healthy foods, such as yummy fruits and vegetables. Also, the stories and songs this month will focus on nutrition. The fun crafts will have the children getting messy as they make potato prints, paint with celery and finger paint with pudding! In addition, the infants will also be working hard as they create a very special gift for their Moms for Mother's Day. This will be an exciting and enjoyable month for our lovable Infants.



Jacqueline is our Infant Star of the Month for May. This little love bug can be found with a smile on her face at all times! Jacqueline has been with us for quite some time and it has been such a joy watching her grow and learn! She has now mastered the "scoot" and in no time will she be walking! Jacqueline enjoys pulling herself up on toys to attempt to walk and playing with all her friends. We like to call Jacqueline our little greeter because you can often find her standing at the gate with a smile on her face greeting parents and friends as they come and go! Jacqueline is such a go with the flow baby who keeps her teachers smiling all day long. Congratulations Jacqueline! Keep up the good work! We love you!!!

Toddler News

"Hooray for May" is this month's theme in the Toddler Room. During this month the themes will be "Flowers," "Transportation," "Music," "Healthy Foods," and "Butterflies." The month starts off with the children learning about flowers. They will be busy making beautiful flower crafts as well as working on their special Mother's Day gifts. The second week of May will have the toddlers exploring different types of transportation. They will be making a truck out of familiar shapes, painting and making a special traffic light snack. During the week of music our children will become little musicians as they make their own maracas, drums, guitars and tambourines. Then, the children will learn all about fruits and vegetables. They will be painting with them, making the food pyramid and planting their very own tomato plants! At the end of the month the children will be busy creating various butterfly art! What a fun month this will be!



We are excited to announce **Natalie** as the Toddler Room Star of the Month! This little cutie pie has made such an improvement since starting in Miss Tonia's class! Her social and verbal skills have improved greatly leaving her teachers wondering what she will learn next! Natalie has become such a smarty as well! She always participates during circle time and is doing a wonderful job learning her colors and shapes! Natalie enjoys reading stories, coloring during craft time or playing with the baby dolls. She is a very artistic little girl and seems to enjoy any crafts that include coloring, gluing or using Do-A-Dots. Natalie is a very silly little girl who keeps her teachers and friends laughing all day with her goofy faces and silly little laugh. Congratulations Natalie! Keep up the good work! We love you!!!

Pre K 3 News

Our theme this month is "Hooray for May!" In the Pre K 3 classes, May begins with "Showers of Flowers". During this week the children will learn all about flowers. They will color, cut and glue a sunflower, make a flower puzzle as well as learn what plants need to survive! The following two weeks, "Nursery Rhyme Time," and "Favorite Stories," will keep the children busy learning, singing, and acting out nursery rhymes such as "Little Miss Muffet" and "Humpty Dumpty." They also will be listening to stories that have been read and retold through generations such as "The Three Little Pigs." Related crafts and activities will enable the children to bring characters to life while developing an appreciation for children's literature and a love for reading. During the "Week of Surprises" each day will entertain the children with a fun craft, activity, or treat. Our last week, "Birds" has the children learning about many kinds of birds. As the formal school year comes to a close at the end of May, we welcome the start of summer and another journey in learning.



Pre-K 3 is proud to announce that **Amelia** as their Star of the Month! Amelia is an adorable little girl with brown curly hair and has a sweet little personality! Amelia has become a very smart little girl! She knows hers ABC's, colors and shapes. She is also doing a wonderful job learning how to spell and trace her name! Amelia has a very creative side to her as well! She enjoys craft time that includes coloring, painting and writing! When it is time for centers you can always find Amelia reading stories in the reading center, making something yummy in the kitchen or caring for her baby dolls. Amelia is always a very well behaved little girl and a great friend as well. She is always playing and sharing well with her friends. Congratulations Amelia! Keep up the great work! We love you!!!

Pre K 4 News

The Pre K 4 room is looking ahead to graduation day, and with it, the beginning of summer! All of the children have had a great year and have worked very hard. They have made amazing progress and have learned so much. We have studied our letters, numbers, sign language, Spanish, and many other things like how to work together and what it means to be a good friend. All month the children will be working hard to prepare for their big Graduation day in June.

The month of May is all about "Moving Forward." The first week, Planes, trains and automobiles will all be talked about during the week of "Transportation." The children will discuss their favorite ways to travel and enjoy making a special traffic light crafts. The next week these kiddos will be learning all about "Interesting Bugs". The kids will be sure to enjoy creating their own bug along with practicing counting bugs, words that rhyme with bug and making their very own bug book! As we finish out the month we will be learning about "Colorful Butterflies" and will be getting ready for summer with "Soaring into Summer". During these two weeks the children will learn all about butterflies and their life cycle and learn about different birds.



Hooray for May and Annabella, our Pre-K 4 Star of the Month! Annabella is a cute little girl with dark curly hair and a smile that brightens the room. She is a very smart girl and is doing a wonderful job in out Pre-K 4 classroom! Annabella knows all of her personal information and is learning how to recognize and write her letters. She always works very hard and tries her best when doing her class work with her teachers. Annabella has a very silly personality! She loves to laugh and tries to make others laugh along with her. She is a good friend with an accepting manner and always plays well with her peers. You can always catch Annabella engaged in a center whether it is drawing with chalk, coloring with markers and crayons or using the magnetic letters on the cookie tray! Congratulations Annabella!

Keep up the good work! We love you!!!

Spring Time Fun!

The kids sure are enjoying the warm weather!

